
Re: Day Decals

Commercial Vehicle Safety & Enforcement Branch 

BULLETIN # 01/2023 
DATE: 03/20/2023 

BULLETIN 
To All Commercial Passenger Vehicle Licensees and Law Enforcement

The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure is no longer issuing Day decals on Commercial 
Passenger Vehicle plates. 

Only Month and Year decals will be issued going forward, until further notice.

Reminder to Law Enforcement: Please check Passenger Transportation Cab Cards for actual 
expiry date.

Sincerely,

Perry Dennis
Deputy Director & Deputy Registrar
Passenger, Facilities & Carrier Services




